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Yu Chang Jun writes that Private First Class Thomas John has completed his assignment
designing the interior of the Bando Hotel.
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January 15, 195,

Dear Colonel Cross:

Last September, through the courtesy
of the Eighth Army, arrqngements were made for
the assignment of ﬁrivate First Class Thomas
John, 23rd Infantry Regiment, to temporary
duty in Seoul in order that he might assist
Korean Army Engineers in designing the inter-
ior of the Bando Hotel which is being rehabil-
itated by the Korean Government.

This letter is to notify the Eighth
Army that work on this phase of the project is
now completed and Mr. John can be released
from this assignment at any time,

The Government is grateful to the
Army for its cooperation in making it pos-
sible for Mr, John to assist in this project,
and we assure you that his services are
deeply appreciated. '

Very sincerely yours,

Yu Chang Jun
Office of the President

Lt. Col, James C. Cross

Special Assistant to the Army Bommander
Headquarters, Eighth U. S. Army

Seoul




